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Comments: I have read the proposal for "Frisco Backyard".  I do understand the goal, but the current scope

allows for a "total clearcut" of the existing forest within the 11 zones.  That would be a heavy handed  solution

and would severely  impact the ecosystem that we currently enjoy.  I believe there is a compromise that would

still preserve the nature of this area and provide the fuel reduction you seek.  I look forward to seeing a more

specific proposal concerning potential cutting in the Frisco Backyard.


